
COMING EVENTS 

Friday, 3rd March 2017 
Ko te Paraire, 3 o Maehe 2017 
TƋnƅ koutou katoa 

 

Term 1, Week 4  of 
11 

 

A big welcome back 
to DeRay. 

 

POUKAI 

Please return the 
permission notes for 
this as soon as 
possible. If you need 
another form, please 
ask for one at the 
office. This year we 
will only be going to 
Maketu and Okapu 
because Rakaunui and 
Waiapapa are in the 
weekend. 

 

SWIMMING 

Our own school 
swimming sports day 
is coming up in week 
8 on Thursday, 23rd 
March.  

Please find attached 
the permission note 
for the senior 
interschool swimming 
sports, which will be 
held in week 9. 

 

LAGOON DAY 
OUTñThursday, 
23rd March 

We would like to 
take the whole 
school for a day out 
to the lagoon. This is 
part of our focus on 
water and sun safety 
but also a great time 
for our school 
whƅnau to have fun 

together.  Because 
this is a water 
activity, we will be 
sending home a 
permission note 
closer to the day and 
to ask for enough 
parent helpers to 
ensure we have the 
required ratio of 
adults to children. 

 

WHAKAMANA 
TAMARIKI 

Our staff, along with 
Te Kura Tiaki 
Kohungahunga and 
the Kƅwhia Learning 
Centre, have been 
working with Louanna 
Garmonsway from 
the Positive 
Behaviour for 
Learning team to 
identify minor, major 
and crisis behaviours 
so that we can start 
working on 
consistent responses 
to a range of 
behaviours within our 
school grounds. 

 

POLICY REVIEW 

Please find attached 
the Recognition of 
Cultural Diversity 
policy for you to 
read and send 
feedback.  You can 
send the feedback 
form to school or you 
can do this online 

 

1  Visit the 
website http://kawhia.s
chooldocs.co.nz/ 
 Enter the user name 
(kawhia) and password 
(kawhia). 

1.  Follow the link to 
the relevant policy as 
listed. 
2.  Read the Policy. 
3. Click the Policy 
Review button at the 
right hand top corner of 
the page. 
4. Select the reviewer 
type òParentó. 
5. Enter your name 
(optional) 
Submit your ratings and 
comments. 
 

CLUB MUD 
TRIATHLON 

A big thank you to 
John and Sue Burton 
for once again 
providing a great 
experience and 
opportunity for our 
children to compete 
in the annual Club 
Mud Triathlon. Some 
photos taken by 
Whaea Kerry are in 
this newsletter. 
Thank you also to the 
volunteer support 
and sponsors. 

 

READING / PƄNUI 

We are having a 
great focus on 
learning to read and 
reading to learn this 
year to help improve 
reading levels and 
skills. Please read 
often to your 
children and 
encourage them as 
they read to you. We 
recommend joining 
the Kawhia Library 
and making the most 
of this service.  

CAMP 

Bring your 
hat to 
school 

Wed, 8 
Mar 

Manualñbus 
leaves at 8.30am 
sharp 

Fri, 10 Mar ScottñWaikato 
BOP Football  

Sat, 11 
Mar 

Rakaunui Poukai 

Sun, 12 
Mar 

Waipapa Poukai 

Mon, 13 
Mar 

Maketu Poukai 

Tue, 14 
Mar 

Okapu Poukai 

20-24 
Mar 

Camp Capernwray 
students in 
Kƅwhia 

Tue, 21 
Mar 

Lagoon Day out 

Thu, 23 
Ma 

School swimming 
sports 

Tue, 28 
Mar 

Senior 
Interschool 
Swimming Sports, 
Te Awamutu 

CAPERNWRAY 
STUDENTS 

We look forward to 
once again welcoming 
Camp Capernwray 
students to Kawhia 
School in week 8, 20-
24th March. 

 

Kia pai to koutou wiki 

Leanne Apiti  

Tumuaki-Principal 

 

 



Duffy Books  
in Homes 

DUFFY THEATRE 2017 
Our sponsors who are putting more books into 

your homes: 
The Sproule Family, Greg and Karen Nicholls, 
Gallagher and the Kƅwhia School Board of 

Trustees 
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Read our newsletters in colour - www.kawhia.school.nz 

òLikeó us on Facebook and keep up to date ñKawhia Primary School 

CLUB MUD 
TRIATHLON 
2017 

More photos on the Kƅwhia School Facebook Page 


